## SENECA BULLETIN - FALL 2023 COMPETITION ANNOUNCEMENT!



After much hard work by the Events Team locating a venue this year, we have a Fall Competition for 2023!

We have scheduled a one day event on Saturday, September 23rd at the Storer Auditorium on the Onondaga Community College campus in Syracuse.



For those going on stage, the fee is \$35.00. Non-contestants will be charged \$10.00 for a day pass. Be sure that anyone competing is current for society and chapter membership.

Below are the links for registration, as well as for the headquarters hotel at the Staybridge in Liverpool. Note that our DRCJ (District Representative for Contest & Judging), Al Weitz, will be **closing <u>online</u> registration as of end of day, Friday, September 8th.** 

## **SLD Fall 2023 Competition Registration Link**

For the hotel, you may reserve a room through your chapter treasurer or use the link below. Chapter treasurers, please contact Dave Bay (contact information below) to provide credit card information and a tax exempt form for the hotel. Please make your room reservations before the end of business day Thursday September 7, at which time we'll release any unreserved rooms from our block back to the hotel. You can also call 888.211.9874 and note that you're with block code BHS.

## **Staybridge Liverpool Hotel Registration Link**

The schedule for the day is evolving based on registration. Starting at 10:00, it tentatively will include:

Chorus stage time
Short break
Joe Barbershop chorus
Chorus competition
Lunch

(**Note**: there is a cafeteria on campus down the hallway from the auditorium, as well as dozens of restaurants, deli's and fast food places within a 2 miles of the college)

Mic tester quartet
Quartet competition
Quartet and chorus A & R's
Dinner
Awards
Evening show
Afterglow

Our friends from Harmonic Collective have graciously offered their rehearsal hall at the Masonic Lodge in Liverpool for the afterglow.

For those competing, bring your friends! Even if you don't plan on crossing the contest stage, make it a day trip and join in the fun and camaraderie. We look forward to seeing you all there in harmony again!

David C. Bay President, Seneca Land District

Email: SLD District President@outlook.com Phone: 585.259.3590